
RESOLUTION NO.  05-2025 

 

 

A RESOLUTION EXTENDING THE GARDEN CITY 

RESIDENTIAL LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENT AND WATER 

REBATE PROGRAM FOR 2025 

 

 WHEREAS, the Town of Garden City realizes and acknowledges the importance of the 

residential landscaping appearance of the community; and 

 

 WHEREAS, the Board of Trustees has determined it in the best interest of the Town of 

Garden City to continue to encourage residential property owners in the Town to develop and 

maintain landscape improvements to improve the attractiveness of properties in Town; and  

 

 WHEREAS, the Board of Trustees has determined to extend the residential landscape 

improvement and water rebate program for an amount equal to one-half (1/2) of the applicant’s 

water bill for the months of May through August but not to exceed $400.00; and  

 

 NOW THEREFORE, BE IT ORDAINED BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES AS 

FOLLOWS, 

 

Section 1. The Residential Landscape Improvement and Water Rebate Program is extended 

for the year of 2025.   

 

Section 2. The rebate may be of an amount equal to one-half (1/2) of the applicant’s water 

bill for the months of May through August but not to exceed $400.00.   

 

 

 PASSED, ADOPTED AND APPROVED THIS 7th DAY OF JANUARY, 2025. 

 

 

       TOWN OF GARDEN CITY 

 

 

        

By:       

      

 MAYOR 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

 

       

DEPUTY CLERK 

 


